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My dear Mr. Ambassador: 

fx 

1 
The rece ip t i s acknowledged of your l e t t e r of 

June 28, 19*K) In regard to the evacuation of c i v i l i a n 

refugees from Hong Kong to the P h i l i p p i n e I s l a n d s . 

With regard t o the quest ion r a i s e d in the l a s t 

paragraph of your l e t t e r , I take p leasure in informing 

you that we concur in the proposal that d e t a i l e d arrange ­

ments be made d i r e c t l y between the l o c a l a u t h o r i t i e s 

in the P h i l i p p i n e s and i n Hong Kong. I may add that 

when the Department Informed the United States High 

Commissioner to the P h i l i p p i n e I s l ands on J u l y 1 t ha t 

i t had no ob jec t i on t o the temporary entry of evacuees 

from 
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from Hong Kong, provided that the Phil ippine author i t ies 

had no ob ject ion , i t suggested that the High Commissioner 

and the Phi l ippine author i t ies confer with the Br i t i sh 

Consul General at Manila, 

I am, my dear Lord Lothian, 


